Dear REVCO Customers,

"HELP...

us protect you... From time to time we try to update our purchasing records, for
your protection and for ours as well. If you would, please let us know whom within your
company is authorized to make REVCO purchases. Please fax this form to 631-283-
{(1568; Attention Jeanette, mail to our Southampton address below or e-mail to
jeanetted@revcoelectric.com. Thank you very much for your help with this!

* Authorized purchasers include:

Name: Title:
Name: Title:
Name: Title:
Name: Title:
Name: Title:
Name: Title:

We will allow your agents (persons listed above) to purchase from us on your
behalf indefinitely, or until you state otherwise in writing. Please let us know
immediately, when you make any changes to your authorized purchasing staft, to protect
you from the possibility of fraudulent purchasing.

Company Name Customer Number

Authorized Company Representative Date

Please Print Name

Thank you very much for your help and we look forward to enjoying continued
success with you.

Sincerely,

REVCO Lighting and Electrical Supply, Inc.



